
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £158 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Once again, we were really proud of 
our students who successfully 

completed a morning of delicious 
work experience.  

It was a real treat to have yet more 
expertly dipped chocolate 

marshmallows, all beautifully 
decorated by our team!  

Everyone worked well together and 
came home with a nice bag of 

chocolates to share with the family. 

More Work Experience at Park House Barns for Our Students 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
  Mr Kaufman’s class have been busy making snow globes  

And then decorating their Christmas tree 



   
 

 

 
 
  

Chocolate Enterprise Challenge 

On Monday morning our KS4/KS5 Formal students all took part 
in a Chocolate Enterprise Challenge.  
 
The students were arranged into teams, and they had to assign 
different job roles to team members. Students had to all work 
together to design a completely new box of chocolates.  
 
Those responsible for marketing had to pitch their product, the 
finance managers had to work out the costings and profit, 
while the design team were in charge of making the prototype 
box. All students worked really well and came up with some 
fantastic ideas.  Well done everyone! 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

In Upper Semi Formal 5, on a Wednesday 
afternoon, our students are getting very crafty!  
 
The results are some gorgeous, hand coloured, 
2024 calendars and fun, doggy bandanas! 
 
One student would like to start his own small 
business on a Thursday afternoon during work 
experience; he will be creating dog inspired crafts - 
watch this space!!!  
 
Here is Pete the therapy dog wearing his own cute 
bandana! 

Getting Crafty… 

Merry Christmas to all of our students and their parents/carers 
 

Please remember that the first day back at school is: 
 

Tuesday 9 January, 2024 
 

We look forward to seeing you all then 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

College Christmas Lunch at The Feathers 
 
Yesterday our College students all gathered together at The Feathers Hotel in Helmsley for their Christmas 
lunch. What a lovely, yummy treat it was and with an extra special guest.  


